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■ News 

President Makino and two others visit the University of  Michigan: Two universities 
agree to strengthen their mutual collaboration, with the 70th anniversary of  
opening of  the University of  Michigan’s Okayama Field Station (2020) approaching. 
 

On October 29, President Hirofumi Makino, Vice President for 

Global Engagement Strategy Atsufumi Yokoi, and Professor 

Masaharu Senoo, Dean of  the Graduate School of  

Interdisciplinary Science and Engineering in Health Systems, 

visited the University of  Michigan.  

The year 2020 will mark the 70th anniversary of  opening of  

the University of  Michigan’s Okayama Field Station, which 

was the only American center of  Japanese studies established 

in Japan back then.  Five months prior to this visit, on June 

1, Dr. Kiyoteru Tsutsui, Director of  the University of  

Michigan Center for Japanese Studies, and his companion 

visited Okayama University to discuss possible future 

interaction and collaboration between the two universities 

with President Makino and other university officials. The 

purpose of  this visit in October was to discuss a variety of  

issues to further promote interaction and collaboration 

between the two universities.  

President Makino and two others visited various institutions 

of  the University of  Michigan, including the University of  

Michigan Health System (UMHS), which has a partnership 

agreement with Okayama University’s Medical School, the 

University of  Michigan Medical Center and the University of  

Michigan Center for Japanese Studies, to discuss with officials 

at each institution how to promote interaction and 

collaboration for a better future for the two universities.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Commemorative photo with Senior Associate Dean 
Joseph C. Kolars and others. 

At the Japan Center for Michigan University. 
Professor Senoo, Vice President Yokoi, Director 
Tsutsui and President Makino.(from left) 
 

President Makino reading the note of McArthur's 
supreme commander hold by University of 
Michigan 
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Further information 
 

Okayama University (English page)  
http://www.okayama-u.ac.jp/eng/news/index_id8275.html 
 
 
 
 
Okayama University (Japanese page) 
http://www.okayama-u.ac.jp/tp/news/news_id8156.html 
 

 

 

   

Presentation by President Makino at The President's 
Advisory Committee on Labor Standards and Human 
Rights 

http://www.okayama-u.ac.jp/eng/news/index_id
http://www.okayama-u.ac.jp/tp/news/news_id8141.html

